
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
 
This notification is the Idaho Department of Lands cancellation of RFQ No. 22-208 – 
2021 Ponderosa Gopher Control.  The IDL determination to cancel this project was 
based on unclear instructions for the submission of quotes. The IDL intends to resolicit 
this project before the end of the year. 
 
In accordance with IDL’s Procurement Policy 13 and best practice in public 
procurement, IDL will return all received quotes to the corresponding vendors. 
 
We thank you for your interest to work with the Idaho Department of Lands and hope 
that you will consider future opportunities.  
 
Please contact me at 208-334-0238 if you have any questions, 
 
 
Patsi Shandera 
Senior Buyer 
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